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Senator DeFrancisco Participates in Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for

New American Heart Association Office
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On October 8, 2014, State Senator John A. DeFrancisco attended the American Heart

Association/ American Stroke Association's open house and ribbon-cutting ceremony - to

celebrate the organization's new location at The Atrium Building in Syracuse.  


